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King, Andrew

Subject: FW: Planning application: P/16/055

From: Stuart Moore EMAIL ADDRESS PROVIDED 

Sent: 15 July 2016 14:05 

To: Planning 

Subject: Planning application: P/16/055 

  

To whom it may concern, 

With regard to the planned works at Tregarthans hotel, 

I would like the council to either object or add a strict proviso to the planning application should it be 

granted, that there should be no parking by the builders contractors in the mermaid carpark. There is 

precious little parking space as it is, especially for those of us who have to work on off islands, and its hard 

enough to find a space in the car park at the best of times, and building works on this scale would render 

the carpark unusable. 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Stuart Moore 

Southmead 

Telegraph 

St Mary’s 

Isles of Scilly 

TR21 0NR 

  

 


